
 

 

 

Circular No: Sep/02/2024                            Date: 28-09-2024 
 

 

CIRCULAR 

Nursery to X 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please be informed that students will have a holiday on Monday, 30/09/2024, as it is  

the last working day of the month. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Dr. Lakshya Chhabaria 

(HOS) 

 

 


